
Council heard deputations and received a presentation on the removal of the heritage designation from the
Cartwright Building located at 89 Thomas Street East. Council voted not to remove the heritage designation
due to the heritage value provided to the community.
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Town of Greater Napanee 
Council Highlights

Regular Meeting of Council for July 11, 2023
2023 Senior of the Year Award 
Council presented the 2023 Senior of the Year Award to Bill Pierson. Bill has been a
longstanding volunteer and active community member in the Napanee region for many years.
Bill was recognized for his role in establishing the Greater Napanee Gymnastics Club over 50
years ago and for his ongoing role as the President of the club at the age of 80.

Upcoming Events 

Next Regular Session of Council: Tuesday, July 25, 2023
This meeting will be live streamed via our YouTube Channel

Take a Look at the Agenda and Minutes from the July 11, 2023 Regular Session of Council

Movie in the Park - July 15, 2023, in Conservation Park beginning around 9 pm
Movie in the Park - August 16, 2023, in Conservation Park beginning at dusk
Music by the River - July 23, August 13, and August 27, 2023, at Conservation Park
Shakespeare in the Park - August 26, 2023, at Conservation Park beginning at 7 pm

Parking Enforcement 

Prostate Cancer Awareness Month

Council received a report on parking enforcement options and will revisit the topic during
2024 budget discussions. View the complete report on the July 11th agenda.

Council proclaimed September 2023 as Prostate Cancer Awareness Month in the Town of Greater Napanee.

Procurement Review
Council received for information a report on the upcoming Procurement Review to be completed by KPMG. The
review will assess the Town's overall approach to procurement, identify potential areas of process vulnerability,
and provide recommendations for future improvements. A public report on the results of the procurement review
is anticipated in fall of 2023.

https://www.facebook.com/townofgreaternapanee
https://www.instagram.com/greaternapanee/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCmNkxvT9f0mEpxBZrZiqS4A
https://twitter.com/greater_napanee?lang=en
https://greaternapanee.civicweb.net/FileStorage/6ED8E7AB85134AF59EAA23CC475A5578-Cartwright%20Building%20-%20Napanee%20Council%20Presentation.pdf
https://www.greaternapanee.com/en/index.aspx
https://letstalkgreaternapanee.ca/
https://forms.greaternapanee.com/Report-an-Issue
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCmNkxvT9f0mEpxBZrZiqS4A
https://greaternapanee.civicweb.net/Portal/MeetingInformation.aspx?Org=Cal&Id=1943
https://greaternapanee.civicweb.net/Portal/MeetingInformation.aspx?Org=Cal&Id=1943

